BALTIMORE MEMORANDUM
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Executive Director, HABC From: Paul T. Gr
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Commissioner, HCD ?

\
Date: October 11, 2016

Re:  City Council Bill 16-0729 - Rezoning — 4200 and 4400 O’Donnell
Street, 901 and 910 South Kresson Street, and 4301, 4315, and 4401
Eastern Avenue

The Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) has reviewed
City Council Bill 16-0729, for the purpose of changing the zoning for the
properties known as 4200 and 4400 O’Donnell Street, 901 and 910 South Kresson
Street, and 4301, 4315, and 4401 Eastern Avenue from the M-3 Zoning District to
the B-2-4 Zoning District.

If enacted, this bill would allow for residential development between two major
freight rail lines and a major truck route.

The Department of Housing and Community Development defers to the members

of the Land Use and Transportation Committee on the passage of City Council
Bill 16-0729.
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cc: Ms. Angela Gibson, Mayor’s Office of Government Relations
Mr. Colin Tarbert, Deputy Mayor

DefeS

O ,
L\J’T CoVﬂl”"‘rH'e’U .

417 E. Fayette Street « Baltimore, MD 21202 « MD Relay 711 « TTY 410-547-9247 « baltimorehousing.org

Baltimore Housing reflects the combined efforts of the Housing Authority of Baltimore City and the Baltimore City Department of Housing and Community Development.



